Hello Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My Name is Tiffany Ormonde and | reside in District 31. | am asking you to please render a DO
PASS on House Bill 1406.

North Dakota HEalth and Human Services actively markets and promotes COVID-19
vaccinations and yet is not liable, nor do they provide any services, for injuries that may be
directly caused by their recommendations. Citizens are urged to receive these vaccinations and
several have had serious side effects, yet there is no accountability from the NDHHS or the
manufacturer of the vaccine. | urge you to support the passing of House Bill 1406.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

Tiffany Ormonde



